HOA INFORMATIONAL NOTICE

Over the weekend of June 30", the irrigation water to our HOA was turned off by Palisade Irrigation District. After many
phone calls, our HOA President spoke with a representative from the irrigation district and learned our water was tuned
off because we were using more than our allotted amount of water.

Water was turned back on Monday, July 2™, Please read and follow the below rules and watering guidelines:

e Do NOT tamper with any equipment labeled “Palisade Irrigation District”
o Doingso is a crime and is punishable
e Do NOT tamper with the HOA timer system box
o This is HOA property and tampering with the box and timer is vandalism

e Please Water Wisely
o Water during the coolest part of the day: 10 p.m. to 6 a.m., or 9 a.m. to 11 a.m.
o Water the lawn only when needed. If you step on the grass and it springs back up when you move your
foot, it does not need water.
o Reducing your consumption is as easy as setting your timers to water 2 minutes less per zone.
o Position sprinklers so they aren’t watering sidewalks or driveways.

If we follow these simple, smart guidelines and reduce our consumption of water, Palisade Irrigation District is hopeful
there will be no more restrictions placed upon our HOA the remainder of the watering season.



